
May 5, 1933

Dean Ernest Brown, 
Faculty of Engineering.

Dear Dean Brown,

I am sending you herewith a book 
"Vocational Guidance in Engineering Lines" 

which has been sent to me by the author. Dr. J.A.L. 
Waddell. I also send you correspondence I have 
had with Dr. Waddell, which I would ask you to return 
for my files.

As I am not an expert in engineering,
I wonder if you would be good enough to glance through 
the book and let me have your opinion of it.

Ever you s faithfully.

>•

Principal


